
JFS TEAM RESPONDS DURING  HURRICANE SANDY

Heeding the warnings of approaching Superstorm Sandy, Supermarketing for Seniors Program Director, 
Mary Karlan, sprang into action. Before the storm hit, Mary delivered emergency packages of flashlights and
batteries to her most vulnerable clients. During the storm, she braved the elements to contact her clients to
ensure their safety. Following the disaster, Mary and her volunteers worked tirelessly, delivering groceries to
those without food.  Mary explained: “When you enter a client’s cold and dark apartment, and see their relief
and gratitude, it makes all the hard work worthwhile.” Mary, we couldn’t agree more. 

And after the storm, JFS was able to coordinate Hurricane
Sandy Recovery Efforts in partnership with area 
synagogues and UJA Federation of Greenwich. This effort
produced a core group of “First Responders” for the
Greenwich community. People opened their homes for
showers and heat, made meals for families without power,
and gave rides to those trapped in their homes by fallen
trees. JFS also provided financial assistance to individuals
who needed groceries or a warm hotel room to sleep in.
Going forward, we realize the need for a Community Wide
Disaster Preparedness Plan and we will preview ours in an
upcoming issue. 

Dear Friends,

The town of Greenwich was shaken to 
the core by Hurricane Sandy. Yet despite
the destruction, the resilience of our 
community was equally apparent. And
while everyone tried to get on with his 
or her life despite the lack of electricity, 
heat, and often water, JFS was in full 
operation mode, ready to help to pick up
the pieces. 

Our offices created a haven of warmth 
and comfort, and our programs 
continued. You’ll learn in this issue how 
we coordinated relief efforts, provided 
financial assistance to those in need,
arranged for hotel stays for the elderly and
helped guide others through the FEMA
paperwork. Our social workers were on 
call, and our referral network was in 
place. In short, Jewish Family Services of
Greenwich was there for you.

We know that in other towns close 
by, things were much worse. Next time, 
we might not be so lucky. As we continue
to hone our skills in disaster preparedness,
we need your help. Please contact us if
you would like to join our group of 
First Responders, so that we’ll know 
who we can count on in the future. 
Of course, as this year comes to a close, 
please give generously so that JFS can 
continue to support our community in
both good times and bad.

Sincerely, 

Pamela Liflander, President
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JFS LIGHTS UP THE TOWN DURING CHANUKAH

Toting menorahs, dreidels and gelt, JFS is celebrating Chanukah throughout Greenwich by uniting 
seniors with our JFS volunteers at Connecticut Health of Greenwich, Greenwich Adult Day Care, 
Greenwich Woods, Merry-Go-Round Mews, Nathaniel Witherell, and The Greens!   To help spread 
Chanukah cheer, our wonderful clergy will join us from Chabad of Greenwich, Congregation 
Shir Ami, Greenwich Reform Synagogue, and Temple Sholom, as well as children from Chabad Gan 
Preschool, Hebrew Wizards, and Carmel Academy.  Over 300 people will unite to celebrate Chanukah 
with JFS !

At Greenwich Hospital (GH), Joan Mann, JFS pastoral lay chaplain, Rabbi MJ Newman, GH Jewish 
Chaplain, and our JFS volunteers will help patients and staff rejoice in the mitzvah of Chanukah candle 
lighting in the chapel, each day at 4:00 pm. Through the hospital’s TV Channel 6, everyone can also be 
a part of the mitzvah from the comfort of their own rooms.  Reverend Eddie Lopez, Director of GH 
Spiritual Care said, “Last year the JFS Chanukah celebrations were a huge hit; I was the first person to ask
them to come back.”  

For more information on how to get involved in the 
Jewish Health and Healing Center as a volunteer, 
contact Lisa M. Goldberg, Program Director at 
lmgoldberg@jfsgreenwich.org or 203-622-1881.  

Visit www.jfsgreenwich.org today to find out about:
• Upcoming events
• On-going programs
• Making donations
• Becoming a volunteer
• Sending a tribute card
• Ordering a mitzvah basket

Not yet receiving our weekly update email?  Contact us today at mail@jfsgreenwich.org or 203-622-1881.

Lisa Goldberg, Director JHHC, celebrating
Chanukah at Greenwich Woods



For further information about 
any of our programs or support groups, 
please contact JFS at 203- 622-1881

or mail@jfsgreenwich.org.

One Holly Hill Lane, Greenwich, CT 06830
203-622-1881 • www.jfsgreenwich.org

mail@jfsgreenwich.org

O F F I C E  H O U R S :

Monday - Thursday 9:30 - 5:30
Friday 9:30 - 4:00

Evening hours by appointment
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THE SUPPORT GROUP CENTER AT JFS

• Support Group for Separated and Divorcing
Individuals

• Bereavement Support Group

• Walking on Eggshells:  Nurturing Jewish Identity
in your Interfaith Grandchildren 

• Restarting Your Life after Losing Your Spouse

• Surviving and Succeeding as a Step-parent

• Caring for the Caregiver

• Parents of Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transsexual or
Questioning (LGBTQ) children

• Individual Counseling

JFS WINTER PROGRAMMING

• Meet & Mingle (The Network for Jewish Singles
55+)

• Interfaith Conversations

• Rosh Hodesh: It’s a Girl Thing

• A Moviegoer’s Series

• JFS Book Beat

• Travelling Tunes 

• Supermarketing for Seniors

• Jewish Health and Healing Center 

THE IMPACT OF JFS GREENWICH

JFS of Greenwich works with over 1600 people each year who seek counseling, advice, and social 
connections during challenging times in their lives.   We work to help our clients build and maintain 
healthy relationships, encourage independent living, and strengthen social connections through 
Jewish-themed programs.  These comments highlight what a difference these services can make:

• “The people in the JFS Divorce Group are wonderfully supportive. It is so helpful to have open, 
honest dialogue with people who are in the same life-changing situation.”  Mr. E, 50

• “My family will forever be grateful for the help and support you have given us over the years. It’s people
like you who make a difference in this world.”  Mr. G, (Russian Immigrant) 58

• “Last night’s Interfaith Conversations program generated a great discussion and will definitely add 
tremendous meaning to our holidays. I shared some passages with my family and we had a good talk!”  
Ms. W, 51

• “The JFS Bereavement Group was my safe haven, where I could truly open up about my loss. 
The professional staff was caring, insightful, and supportive and set a warm and open tone for sharing.
Thank you JFS; you were there when I needed you.”  Ms. F, 73

• “Thank you for getting my daughter private counseling sessions with the therapist. She has been sleeping
in her own room for a few months now!”  Ms. L, 45

All in for

JFS of Greenwich
Casino Night

Save the Date!!

JFS Casino Night!!

Saturday,  
March 9, 2013


